
From: Joanna Angarone <joanna@ward42chicago.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 10:39 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Letter from Alderman Reilly 

  

  

Hi Steve:  

Please see attached letter from Alderman Reilly. I will also send this via interoffice mail today. 

  

Thanks, 

 

-- 

Joanna Angarone 

Director of Development & Business Affairs 

Office of Alderman Brendan Reilly, 42nd Ward 

  

121 N. LaSalle Street, Room 200 

Chicago, IL 60602 

312-744-3062 
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